
 

 

 

VILLAGE OF COHOCTON         

BUDGET WORK SESSION     

MARCH 10, 2021 

 

 

The Cohocton Village Board of Trustees held a Budget Work Session on Wednesday, March 10, 2021 at 

6:30 pm, in the C.D.C. building, 71 Maple Ave, Cohocton. 

 

Present were: Deputy Mayor: Mathew McCarthy. Trustees: Sandra Azzi, Kathryn Gray and Nate 

Martin. Mayor Janice Sahrle was absent.  Also present were: Village Clerk-Treasurer Katherine Wise, 

Maintenance Supervisor Bill Waggoner, Fire Chief R.J. Curry, Town Councilman Mike Gilman Jr., 

Brent Bixby and Pat Johnson.  

 

Deputy Mayor McCarthy called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm. 

 

Everyone said the pledge to the flag.   

 

The Board worked on the 2021-2022 budget.   

 

Fire Chief RJ Curry discussed hiring someone to do a re-inspection of the fire hall before PESH comes 

back in to do an inspection. 

 

 A motion was made by Trustee Azzi, seconded by Trustee Martin, to go forward and hire Dan Curtis 

with Code 3 Health and Safety to inspect the fire hall.  The inspection is not to exceed ten hours.  The 

motion carried 4-0.   

 

A motion was made by Trustee Azzi, seconded by Trustee Gray allowing the Deputy Mayor to sign the 

contract with NYSEG to change the street lights over to LEDs.  The motion carried 4-0.  

 

The Board requested water rates be placed on the March agenda. 

 

The Board discussed the possibility of a new truck.   

 

A motion to adjourn was made by Trustee Azzi, seconded by Trustee Gray.  The meeting was adjourned 

at 8:45 pm.  

 

 

 

Katherine M Wise            Prepared:    March 11, 2021 

Village Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

 

 


